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	Election Filings Approaching

On Saturday May 15, 2004, the City of Shoreacres will hold an election for two at-large aldermen and the mayor positions.  Note that the election date has been moved by the state to the third Saturday in May rather than the traditional first Saturday in May. The incumbent aldermen in the two positions up for election are Stan Krauhs and Jayo Washington; Nancy Edmonson is the current mayor.  Filing for candidacy, by filing an application at City Hall, opens February 16 and closes March 15 at 5:00 p.m. 

Vote for Citizen of the Year!

The City of Shoreacres recognizes one citizen each year for his or her outstanding contribution to the community.  We are now soliciting nominations for Citizen of the Year 2003.  Please submit your nomination at City Hall or with your water bill.  City Council will honor the winner at a City Council meeting and on a plaque at City Hall.

CLEMC Representative at Feb 23rd Council Meeting

A representative from Clear Lake Emergency Medical Corps (CLEMC), which provides ambulance service to Shoreacres, will be coming to the February 23rd City Council Meeting.  He will make a presentation about CLEMC and be available to answer citizens’ questions.  Please come.

Air Quality Meeting Scheduled for March 4

John Wilson from the Galveston-Houston Association for Smog Prevention (GHASP) will  make a presentation on March 4 at 10:00 a.m. at City Hall, 601 Shoreacres Blvd. on air quality issues and air patterns in the greater Houston area.  John is a very interesting and well-informed speaker, and all citizens are invited to attend.  

Planning and Zoning Commission Meets February 18
The Shoreacres Planning and Zoning Commission will meet on February 18 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall to discuss a preliminary plat proposed for the land at the south end of Bayou Forest Drive.  All interested citizens are invited to attend. 
Parks & Recreation Advisory Board Meets February 19

The newly formed Parks and Recreation Advisory Board will hold its first meeting February 19 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.  All interested citizens are invited to attend.
WaterSmart Landscaping Workshop Offered

The Texas Cooperative Extension is hosting a workshop on landscaping with native plants, organic gardening, composting, and ways to reduce water consumption in your yard.  The workshop is Saturday March 6 2004. at the University of Houston-Clear Lake.  You must register in advance to attend.  If interested, log on to http://www.watersmart.cc or contact Chris LaChance at 281-218-0721 for information.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings February 23 and March 8 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.

( Coming April 3 – Easter Egg Hunt in the Park!
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